Subject:FW: Application 16/01901/LAPRE
Attachments:1601901LAPRE.docx

From: Janet Owers _

Sent: 13 December 2016 17:44
To: Licensing
Subject: Application 16/01901/LAPRE

Licensing Team, Chichester

My comments on the licence application 16/01901/LAPRE could not be submitted "due to an
error 1n the system". When phoned, your office advised that the comments could be sent directly

by email or post.

Since the deadline 1s near we are attaching the comments to this email in a two-page word file. A
copy of these comments were also posted to you today.

Please confirm by email hat you have received and entered my
comments on your website (but once only please).

David Owers





